
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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CAFOD Live Simply Challenge 

Discuss with your child how we can live simply by 

remembering to turn lights off when we leave a 

room. 
September 

I will live simply by saving energy. 

 

 

 

 

 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
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              Design a House Shield Competition 

Please encourage your child to find out about their House Saint 

 and design a shield. All entries will receive 5 House Points and  

the winning shields 10 House Points. Entries need to be in before 

Half Term. Our Head Girls and House captains will choose the winners. 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to all parents who joined us for our 

welcome evening. We hope you found it 

informative. On Thursday our Key Stage 2 

children had the pleasure of seeing the Royal 

Ballet performance of, Ma fille de gardee. We 

had a wonderful time and as always the 

children were a delight to take out. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

 

4
th

 October (Tuesday) 9am- Macmillan Coffee Morning.  

7
th

 October- Brighten up for Harvest Day. Dress brightly 

for £1 

11
th

 October - Prospective Parents’ Open Morning- 

Reception intake 2017 at 10am 

12
th

 October – Harvest Mass Years R-4 in church 

14
th

 October – Diocesan Schools’ Mass in Dunstable 

- Y 5/6 

18
th

 October – Year 2/3 Warwick Castle Visit 

20
th

 October – Sports Leader Training for Year 5 at 

Chenderit 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Cooperation and Togetherness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

On Tuesday 4th October 9am-10 am, we will be hosting 

a Macmillan coffee morning. Donations of cake will be 

greatly appreciated.  All proceeds will be sent to 

support Macmillan and their vital work. Please do join 

us and meet other parents. 

Polite Reminder 

For hygiene reasons please ensure hair is tied 

back for school. 

House Point Totals 

27

7

7 

42

2 

27 21 
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